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Nursery Update: 

Following the flood, the nursery repairs should be completed by the end of November so that chil-

dren and staff can move back to their normal base later this term. This will allow work on the new 

Resource Base to be completed ready for its opening in January. 

Value of the term: 

The value of the term is Inclusion this term so in assemblies and around school we will be learning 

about different disabilities. We want children to celebrate everyone in line with the school’s vision 

‘being different belonging together’.  

Curriculum 

This term the children will be doing Geography and Science topics. If you want to know more 

about the topic your child is doing please look on the year group pages on the website. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is has been lovely to see you all again and welcome back the children at the start of this term. We 

have all enjoyed a very positive start to the new term, with lots of excellent learning taking place. We 

are pleased to see that attendance across the school is much improved. Please can we ask everyone to 

make sure your child arrives on time – ideally at 8.45am rather than the last minute. A good start to the 

day is so important. 

Mrs Welbourne 

As you may be aware, Mrs Welbourne has not been very well recently, and was absent from 

school for 2 weeks before half term. Unfortunately, she is not yet feeling well enough to return 

to school, and is likely to be away for a while longer. In her absence, Mr Kooyman will be the 

Acting Headteacher. The school will also have some additional support from Mr Freeman, who is 

the school’s Hub Director of Learning. Many of you will have seen him on the side gate in the 

mornings. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the office as usual and Mr 

Kooyman or Mr Freeman will get back to you. 

Have a lovely weekend, and best wishes from the Easton Team. 

Weather 

We try and get outside at playtimes and 

lunchtimes if it is light rain so please make sure 

your child brings a coat in. You can also send in 

spare trainers or wellies to wear at playtimes if 

you like. 

Important dates: 

This term ends on Friday 15th December. 

Next term starts on Wednesday 3rd  

January. 

Children in need is Friday 17th November– 

children can pay 50p to wear non uniform 

that day 

Yours Sincerely David Kooyman 
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